
Bulletin/Pulpit Announcement – Fall 2025– General with Kickoff information

Help Save Lives! - Christians throughout the Cincinnati, Northern Kentucky and surrounding areas are 
invited to take part in the international 40 Days for Life effort from Wednesday, September 24 through  
Sunday, November 2, 2025.  In addition to 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion in 
America, please consider volunteering to pray outside of the Planned Parenthood abortion facility on 
Auburn Avenue in Cincinnati for one or more hours during the 40 days, and spread the word to others 
about this important life-saving effort. Learn more at www.40daysforlife.com  /cincinnati  .  For 
information about our parish’s plans to stand in prayer witness at Planned Parenthood, contact (name, 
phone, email).

SAVE THE DATE – Please join us at the Kickoff Rally to the prayer campaign on Sunday, 
September 21, 2025 at 2pm in front of our vigil site, Planned Parenthood, 2314 Auburn Avenue, 
Cincinnati,  45219, to find out how you can take part in this peaceful, prayerful pro-life witness to
the sanctity of innocent human life.  All are welcome.

If your church/group has not yet made plans to participate together in the campaign, delete the 
last sentence of the first paragraph above.  Better yet, contact Mary Clark, 513-604-9054 / or 
cincy40days@fuse.net for details about how your group can take part!

For churches not planning to participate as a parish, please ask that the above be published in your 
bulletins without the last sentence of the first paragraph as often as allowed starting the first weekend 
of September and continuing through the September 20/21 bulletin.  NOTE:  After bulletin for 
weekend of Sept. 20/21, please ask that the first paragraph above be published as often as 
allowed through the October 18/19 bulletin.  For the October 25/26 and November 1st/2nd 
bulletins, contact Mary Clark, 513-604-9054 / cincy40days@fuse.net, for a substitute 
announcement for our Closing Prayer Hour of Thanksgiving to be held at 2pm on Sunday, 
November 2nd at Planned Parenthood.
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